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NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM 
FOR 

February 12, 2025 
6:00 PM – 7:00 PM 

Please take notice that a quorum of the Board of Directors may attend the event below.  The discussion will be 
held on Wednesday, February 12, 2025 in Community Rooms A & B at 10356 Truckee Airport Road, Truckee, CA 
96161 and via zoom https://truckeetahoeairport.zoom.us/j/89947171463.  

Notice is provided in an abundance of caution and to provide transparency.  Members of the public may attend 
the presentation and provide comments.  In compliance with Section 202 of the Americans with Disabilities Act of 
1990, anyone requiring reasonable accommodation to participate should contact the Truckee Tahoe Airport 
District office at (530) 587-4119, at least three days prior to the event.   

AIRPORT COMMUNITY TEAM (ACT) MEETING: The Truckee Tahoe Airport District is inviting community members to 
attend its Airport Community Team (ACT) Meeting on Wednesday, February 12, 2025. The meeting will focus on noise 
and annoyance outreach, providing an opportunity for residents, pilots, and stakeholders to engage in constructive 
dialogue about minimizing and understanding the impact of airport operations on the surrounding community.  No 
discussion of or action on any TTAD items of business will occur. 

The event will take place at the Airport Terminal Building, starting at 6:00 PM, and will also be available via Zoom. 
Attendees will learn about current noise abatement programs, how airspace is operated, and share their perspectives 
on how the airport can continue to be a good neighbor. 

“We value the feedback from our community and are committed to addressing concerns about aircraft noise,” said 
Robb Etnyre, the airport’s General Manager, adding that this meeting is part of the airport’s ongoing efforts to foster 
transparency and collaboration. 

The Truckee Tahoe Airport District encourages everyone to participate and contribute to shaping policies that balance 
aviation needs with community well-being.  Light refreshments will be provided. 

      __________________________________________________

Lauren Tapia, HR Manager / District Clerk
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